35 Adams Road
Townsend, MA 01469
June 27, 1989

Townsend Conservation Commission
Memorial Hall
Townsend, MA 01469

Dear Members of the Commission:

Regarding the Rollo project, I request that the commission re-publish the
notice of the "Request for Determination” in the newspaper with the
proper date in order to comply with the Wetlands Protection Act
procedure. In the event of an appeal of the Commission's decision, it
would be unfortunate to have the decision voided on procedural grounds.
Since the proceedings were postponed at the Rollos request, and they were
still unprepared to proceed at the meeting June 21, they should be ’
prepared to pay the nominal cost of the re-publication,

Furthermore, since the Rollos have almost promised to appeal any decision
you make that they don't agree with, I request that the commission's
records be impeccable on this issue, down to the site inspection report
that needs to be filled out by the members who participated in the site
inspection (June 6, I think), and a copy of the letter supplied by me from
David Haines, and whatever other documentation you deem relevant. Any
appeal will be judged on the written record of the meeting July 12.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience.

Sincerely,
/,} # w—«:f‘f.’
/::__ / /e .‘!/




